
Date: July 30, 2012          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  City Council 

 
Fr:  Lake of the Woods Development Commission 

 
Re:  Mooring Balls on the Harbourfront  

 
 

Recommendation: 
 

THAT Council approve the Lake of the Woods Development Commission to 
assume the responsibility for reservations, fee collections and monitoring the 

Mooring Balls on the Harbourfront effective August 14, 2012 and that all fees 
collected be allocated as Tourism Revenue for the Development Commission. 

 
Background: 

 

The City of Kenora Operations has approached the Development Commission to 
look into assuming responsibility for monitoring the Mooring Balls on the Kenora  

Harbourfront. It is believed that the Thistle Pavilion would be the best place to 
collect these fees and take reservations. The Development Commission has 

reviewed this request and agrees to take on the responsibility for reservations 
and monitoring the 4 Mooring Balls, as well as the collection of payment. The 

proposed fee structure that the Commission is recommending is that current 
approved City Of Kenora fee structure, which is $15 per day. 

 
Budget: 

It is expected that this will generate approximately $500 per year in rental fees 
for the Commission.  

 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

 


